
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you to everyone who came to our final Cross 

Country event of the year on Tuesday. A special thank 

you goes to all the volunteers who helped out. I received 

many fantastic comments as people left.  A wonderful 

event.  

We have lots to look forward to next week. We have my 

Commissioning Service at the Church on Tuesday 28th 

February at 2.45pm. We also have World Book Day on 

Thursday 2nd March, we are inviting children (and staff!) 

to dress up as book characters. We would also like to 

officially open our library. If anyone knows any authors or 

indeed any celebrities who would like to come and cut 

our ribbon to declare it open- please do let us know.  

I am not expecting the NEU industrial action on Thursday 

2nd March to impact on our school at all. If anything 

changes, I will let you know.   

On a separate note, I have received a couple of emails 

about traffic, parking and driving outside our school. 

Please can I remind you all to drive carefully outside our 

school and to be considerate of other people who may 

be walking along the road. Thank you for your support 

with this. 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Kind regards, 

Miss Bendall   

 

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 

 Tuesday 28th February 2.45pm  

 A commissioning service in the church  

  Wednesday 29th March at 2.30pm  

  Easter Service in the Church 

 Thursday 2nd March — World Book Day 

 Saturday 11th March—Exeter Cathedral  

     singing 

 Tuesday 28th March— Wellington Come & 

     Sing 

 

Insert photo 

24th February 2023 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Freya   Mary  

Class 2 Horner 

           Heidi, Ted FK  Betty  

Class 3 Quantock       

      Benjamin, Danny  Harry  

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Jamie, Ramona  Rafe  



Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Stockland-Primary-

Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

 

 

Lunch — Changes to the menu 

An email has already gone out to explain that following our concerns about the new 

lunch menu some changes will be made from Monday 13th March. 

The new menu will be sent out by email. 

The important changes to note are that there will be no starters and every day will have 

a pudding option.  Most of the sandwich options will be replaced by jacket potatoes. 

Please make sure that you book against the new menu in ParentPay as all previous 

bookings from Monday 12th March will be lost. 

The roast meal previously provided on a Wednesday is now on a Thursday. 

 

World Book Day — dressing up 

We are celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March. You are encouraged to 

dress up as a character, there is no need to buy anything new for this.   

 

 

Music lessons 

Music lessons from West Country School Music  

Shan English will continue to give lessons on a Wednesday afternoon for the rest of this 

half term. 

 

 

 

 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Stockland-Primary-Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.pdf
https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Stockland-Primary-Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.pdf


Class 1 Featherlake News 

Featherlake have had a lovely week this week and an extra lovely Tuesday! We had a very spe-

cial visitor with very many thanks to the Derryman family for bringing in two exceptionally cute 

lambs for part of our Forest School lesson. The children absolutely loved it, as did the adults! Tues-

day was also of course pancake day so we celebrated in class by eating pancakes. Yummy! 

Next week we are going to be learning lots of different authors and new stories as part of our 

World Book Day celebrations.  

 

 

 

 

 



Class 2 Horner News 

In art, we are entering a competition with the Redstart Trust.  Each child had to design 

their own piece of art based on the theme of diversity. Winning entries will have their 

work displayed at an exhibition at the Brewhouse theatre for two weeks (approx. Mon 

20th to Fri 31st March) to co-inside with the Trust-wide Performing Arts Festival.  Winners 

will also get to take part in an art experience day. 

Here are some of our entries: 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

This week we’ve had great fun acting out the Polish folk tale ‘The Dragon of Krakow’. 

The class were fantastic and fully immersed themselves in the experience. There is an 

abundance of talent within the class.  

We also continued investigating electrical circuits and finding out which materials are 

electrical conductors and which are electrical insulators. This learning will really help 

the children when they make nightlights for the design technology projects over the 

next couple of weeks.  

Next week, we are really looking forward to our living history day on Wednesday - 

spending the day on craft and drama activities relating to our learning about Vikings.  

 

 

 

 

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News 

We had an amazing start to the week with presentations from everyone in the class on their 

Space Project.  We heard about the Sun, Moon, Mars and other planets and Black Holes.  The 

level of questions and the theorising answers were 

super from the audience.  Thank you for supporting the 

children with this, we voted as a class for our top 

presentations and several of the children would have 

come home with a Head Teacher's Award this 

week.  Bucehayes also completed their work for the 

Trust wide Art Competition on a theme of Diversity. 

Again some children had put the effort in and spent 

time over the holidays creating some beautiful art 

work which was inspirational for the rest of the class. 

Well Done and Good Luck.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 






